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	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278

TEXT: 07470950154



	Head Teacher:                                                                                                                          
Mr J Murgatroyd                                 E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk            



	



27th June 2018
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6 
YEAR 6 LEAVERS ASSEMBLY

We would like to invite you to the Year 6 leavers’ assembly on Friday 6th July starting at 9.45am.  
This will be an opportunity for the children to share memories of their school life at Grangetown Primary, and parents are invited to join in this trip down memory lane.

This year we will have to be very strict about the amount of people in the hall due to fire regulations. Due to this, we can only allow two people per family to attend this assembly. 
Can I also take this opportunity to remind parents that video recording and taking photographs during the performances are prohibited, there will be an opportunity after the performance for parents to take photographs of their child.
I hope you will be able to join us and look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd
Head Teacher 
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